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             MAYOR JURACEK TO PRESENT “STATE OF MOUNT PROSPECT ADDRESS” ON JANUARY 9 
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  nbeckner@mountprospect.org  
 
Mount Prospect Mayor Arlene Juracek is scheduled to present the State of Mount Prospect address at the 

Mount Prospect Chamber of Commerce Dynamic Year Luncheon on Thursday, January 9, 2020 at 11:30 

am at Victoria in the Park, 1700 Elmhurst Road, Mount Prospect. Doors open at 11:00 a.m. and the event 

is open to the public. 

 

“More than ever, we are motivated by the connectivity we experience within our community. Working 

together is how we will continue to change and grow to be the very best Mount Prospect we can be. This 

is our time!” said Dawn Fletcher Collins, Executive Director of the Mount Prospect Chamber of Commerce.  

 

Mayor Juracek is expected to review the Village’s current financial condition and review progress on the 

Strategic Plan. She will also discuss economic development highlights of 2019, as well as preview exciting 

projects currently underway or proposed for the near future throughout the community.  

 

“The year’s accomplishments include progress on almost every top or high priority listed on the Village 

Board’s policy agenda, as we continue to make progress on our strategic plan initiatives,” stated Mayor 

Juracek. “We enter 2020 with momentum, carrying us toward to a bright and promising future, built on a 

strong foundation of community engagement, innovation and cooperation.”  

 

Reservations for the event are $30 per person, and can be made by contacting the Mount Prospect 

Chamber of Commerce at 847/398-6616 or emailing meghan@mountprospectchamber.org. 
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